
,_ _ _ _ _ ._ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ . . _ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _

4

STOEL RIVES BOLEY
'

.

JONESGGREY
AtTOANE t 6 AT L AW

SUITF 900.

1DO M STRE ET NW
'

WASHINGTON, D C.200 %.4505

Telerkeeri202) 915 415%
Trinereer t2021955-4551

Wrnter's Osent Dal Nuneber

(202) 95S-4562

May 6, 1988 % h ?-
|

MM' 9 1988VIA DHL COURIER
<

J

Mr. Jack E. Whitten
-g- - -

Nuclear Materials safety Section
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cotrmission
Region IV
Material Radiation Protection Section
611 Ryan Plaza Drivo, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Re: The Matter of the Application of PacifiCorp
for Consent to the Transfer of Materials
License No. 36-15647-01 (Jim Bridcor)

Dear Mr. Whitton:

Pursuant to Part 30 of the Commission's Regulations,
find enclosed for filing the oricinal and eight copies of the
application of PacifiCorp, doing business under the assumed
business name of Pacific Power & Light (Pacific) and PC/UP&L
Marging Corp. for consent to trancfe:e Materials License No.
36-15647-01 (Jim Bridgor) from PeJific to PC/UP&L Merging
Corp. A check in the amount of $S0.00 is enclosnd, in accor-
dance with Section 170.31 of the Commission's regulations, as
the foo for processing this applicstion. A copy of the
materials license is also onclosed for rotorence.

This application is submitted in connection with the
merger of pacific into PC/UP&L Merging Corp. which is
projected to take place on or about .Tugust 1, 1968. Joint L

applicants request that the consent of this commission be con-
ditioned upcn and of fectivo au of the d'.ito of the morger. Wo,

would appreciato your consideration of<this matter at your
earliest convenience. If you should havo"any questions or re-
quiro further information in connection with this application,
please contact me or Mr. Robert J. Oberst.- 4
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Please stamp the extra copy as received with any
docket number that may be assigned and return to me in the en-
closed self-addressed, stamped envelope. Thank you for your
assistance and cooperation.

Sincerely,

|o

Robert A. Nelson, Jr.

RAN:shw
Enclosure
cc w/ enc.: Mr. Robert J. Oberst

Mr. Richard D. Bach
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